

St. Charles Parish

OFFICE OF THE COUNCIL SECRETARY

P.O. BOX 302 • HAHNVILLE, LOUISIANA 70057 (985) 783-5000 • www.stcharlesparish.gov

COUNCIL OFFICE MEMORANDUM

DATE:

FEBRUARY 26, 2025

TO:

MR. DUANE FORET

PARKS AND RECREATION DIRECTOR

FROM:

MICHELLE IMPASTATO

COUNCIL SECRETARY



On behalf of the members of the St. Charles Parish Council, we would like to thank you for your attendance at our parish council meeting on Monday, February 24, 2025.

The information you provided to the public and the council in regards to the Parks and Recreation Department, the Edward A. Dufresne Community Center, and Prime Time Seniors was very informative.

MI/ag

cc:

Parish Council

Ms. Samantha de Castro

Mr. Darrin Duhe